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November 10, 2010

November 9, 2010
Subject: Request for mutual liaisons between IEEE Media Independent Handover Services Project (IEEE 802.21) and IEEE Wireless Coexistence in the TV White Space (IEEE 802.19.1)
Steve Shellhammer 
Chairman, IEEE 802.19
mailto: shellhammer@ieee.org
Dear Mr. Shellhammer,
The IEEE 802.21 WG wishes to share the on-going status of discussions within IEEE 802.21 with IEEE 802.19. We believe the IEEE 802.21 WG has a worthwhile experience that can be useful to IEEE 802.19. For this reason, we propose the creation of a mutual liaison between our groups and IEEE 802.21 appoints Mr. Junghoon Jee as the liaison officer.
Sincerely,
Subir Das

Chairman, IEEE 802.21 
Working Group on Media Independent Handover Services
cc:


1. Tuncer Baykas
Chairman, IEEE 802.19 TG1
mailto: tbaykas@ieee.org
2. Mika Kasslin

Vice Chair, IEEE 802.19 TG1
mailto: mika.kasslin@nokia.com

